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Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana!
 
We hope that your Spring Break was amazing and relaxing...especially for your freshman.
TWO WEEKS of break! When school resumes on Monday, April 1, there will be approximately
SEVEN (7) weeks until final exams! Freshman year has definitely flown by. Here are your
friendly reminders for April:
 
Important Dates

Monday, April 1 - School Resumes
Tuesday, April 2 - 2022 Parent Meeting (6pm @ Konia 211)

Hoʻolauleʻa 2022
See https://imua2022.weebly.com/parents for more info
*Can’t make the meeting in-person? Join us ONLINE at:
http://bit.ly/20190402ParentMeeting

Thursday, April 18 - Early Release (school ends @ 12:24pm)
Friday, April 19 - NO School (Good Friday)
Monday, April 22 - NO School  (Teacher In-Service)

Song Contest
A huge MAHALO NUI LOA to all of our lima kōkua! We are forever thankful to all of our mākua
that responded to our last minute call for help when we discovered that we were short on lei
and bows. We also want to mahalo our staff in the PAR and Summer School Offices for
helping to make lei and bow.
 
Another huge MAHALO NUI LOA to all of our parent volunteers that helped get our freshmen
ready on the night of Song Contest. It was a little chaotic in the beginning, but once everyone
found their “groove”, it was smooth sailing. Our young men and women looked SHARP in their
dress whites, red lei and sashes!
 
Finally, HOʻOMAIKAʻI to the Class of 2022 for an AMAZING coed performance in their very
FIRST Song Contest. According to the article posted on the I MUA Newsroom website
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(https://www.ksbe.edu/imua/article/results-from-the-99th-annual-kamehameha-schools-song-
contest/),  the freshman class placed THIRD overall! Scroll to the bottom of the article to see a
breakdown of the scores. Congratulations to freshman coed director, Chase Kamikawa, for
winning the Louise Aoe McGregor award! This is the FIRST time since 2006 since ALL FOUR
classes won an award!
 
Pictures from Song Contest can be found on the 2022 Weebly at:
https://imua2022.weebly.com/song-contest-2019.
 

 
Hoʻolauleʻa 2020
Mahalo to those parents and families that have responded to our call for help with next year’s
Hoʻolauleʻa! We are in need of a FEW MORE parent volunteers!! Each year, the
SOPHOMORE class organizes Hoʻolauleʻa, and as such, the class of 2022 will be overseeing
Hoʻolauleʻa 2020. Aliʻi Mattos (Hiʻilei) and Leina Kanana (Emma) have graciously agreed to co-
chair next year’s Hoʻolauleʻa. We will focus on Hoʻolauleʻa 2020 at our parent meeting on
Tuesday, April 2. If you are interested in helping to chair (or co-chair) a committee, please
come to the meeting (starts at 6pm in Konia 211) OR email Aliʻi and Leina at
favoRED2022@gmail.com. You can also join us ONLINE if you can attend the meeting in
person. Please see the link at the top of this email (under Important Dates).
Stay Connected!
Be sure to BOOKMARK these websites to stay connected!

Daily Bulletin - http://connect.ksbe.edu/bulletin.php?school=001
Class of 2022 Blackboard - https://ks.blackboard.com/
2022 Weebly - https://imua2022.weebly.com/
I Mua 2022 Ohana Facebook GROUP - https://www.facebook.com/

Once you are logged into Facebook, search for “I Mua 2022 Ohana”
*Be sure to search by “GROUPS”

 
Don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts sent from the
Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.
 
I MUA WA22IORS!
Kaʻula Atisanoʻe-Santos, ATP rep
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents
Amalie Monlux, ATP rep
Clydette Self, Class Parent
Jo’el Williams, ATP rep
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor
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